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16 June 2025 

 

Dear Valued Customer, 
 
 

Important notice: Migration of USD Clearing System Fedwire to ISO 20022 on 14th July 2025 

 
 

Thank you for your continued support and business with us.  

We would like to inform you that the migration of the USD Clearing System Fedwire in the United 

States, to ISO 20022, originally planned for 10th March 2025, has been rescheduled to 14th July 

2025. This is an industry change and applies to all parties that make and receive payments in USD. 

 

There will be no changes to your operations regarding the process and file format for remittance 

requests to our bank. However, there is a possibility of potential delays in processing transactions 

on or after the migration date mentioned above. We kindly request our customers to schedule and 

advance any payments to beneficiary banks in the US and Canada, or any payments in USD. 

 

We appreciate your understanding and cooperation in this matter.  

 

Should you have any questions, please do not hesitate to contact/email your respective 

relationship managers. 

 

 

 

Yours Sincerely, 

MUFG Bank, Ltd., 

Singapore Branch 

 

 

 

 


